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CLUB BOWLING NEWS 

 

SLBC WINS WALTER TAYLOR SHIELD 

WEEKLY WRAP UP   (Thanks to Janet Legg, Editor, West Toowong Bowls Club) 

Walter Taylor Shield 
What a wonderful time we had on Saturday playing the annual Walter Taylor Shield competition against 

St Lucia. The weather was perfect and there was great camaraderie between the players. After a hard-

fought battle over three rounds, St Lucia retained the Shield by scoring 162 points to 110 points.  

The Shield and prizes were presented by Natasha Winters (LNP candidate for Maiwar) on behalf of 

Councillor Penny Wolff who was unable to attend due to another commitment. 

St Lucia President Lloyd Edwards with the Shield 

 

 

In his speech accepting the Shield, Lloyd made 

particular mention of how well the competition had 

been organised by West Toowong and gave special 

thanks to Jim and Ros Walker for their efforts. 

 

 

Robin Town won the raffle prize donated by 

Councillor Penny Wolff 
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Overall Winners 

Stephen O’Shanassy, Dicky Ng, John Stack  

 

 

Overall Second Place 

Peter Jordan, Antony Flint, Peter Morill  

 

 

 

Mixed Pairs Competition 

 

The final of this competition will be played on Wednesday when Suzanne and Peter Jordan take on 

Rachel Chiang and Dicky Ng. Both teams had convincing wins in their semi-final games. 

 

Rachel and Dicky had a fantastic first half performance leading Tim and Pam Salway 27-2 after 12 ends. 

No, this is not a misprint.  Rachel and Dicky scored 19 unanswered points over six ends in a first half 

spell that must have had spectators wondering if they were in a parallel universe.  However, in a lesson to 

us all on the importance of staying positive and varying the length when you get a chance, Tim and Pam 

strung together eight winning ends after the break to go down fighting 27-15.  Well done to both teams 

for such an entertaining game. 

 

The second semi- final saw Suzanne and Peter have a convincing win over Erin and Max Grey after 

getting off to a good start with six consecutive winning ends in the first half, to be 19-4 after 10 ends. 

Erin and Max kept competing and managed to score a two on both the 15th and 16th ends. Well done to 

both teams for reaching the semi-finals. This promises to be a final that will be well worth watching.    

 

Men’s Triples Competition 

 

The call for this competition has now closed and the draw will be on the noticeboard and website this 

week. Competition starts on Saturday 14 September so please check to see when your game is on.    

Good luck to all teams!  

-  Graham Legg, Games Manager 

Ladies B Singles Competition 

 

This competition will commence on Tuesday 17 September. 

- Linda Bird, Women’s Games Manager 

 



 


